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Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
You will notice that we have temporarily adjusted our uniform guidelines due to the very hot 
weather.  
 
Our PE guidelines have not changed however and can be found here: School Uniform - 
Stranraer Academy 
 
Key point to note is the expectation of pupils to wear t-shirts. T-shirts provide protection from 
sunburn and are universally appropriate for a school PE setting.  
 
A key advantage of school uniform guidelines is they reduce young people's desire to follow 
fashion trends. In various advice in respect of our main-school uniform and PE uniform we ask 
pupils to avoid 'gym' fashion wear.  
 
Thank you for your support in this matter, it is appreciated.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jamie Farquhar 
Head Teacher (Acting) 

Stranraer Academy 

McMasters Road 
STRANRAER 
Wigtownshire 
DG9 8BY 
 
 

 
 
Any enquiries please contact 
 

Mr J Farquhar 
 
Telephone:  01776 706484 
Fax:   01776 704748 
e-mail:gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher (Acting):  

Mr Jamie Farquhar 
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